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July 26, 2021 

I am pleased to announce that the Fort Payne City Schools in conjunction with the Alabama Department 
of Public Health will host a vaccine clinic at Fort Payne High School for students (ages 12 and older) to 
receive the COVID-19 Pfizer vaccine prior to the beginning of the upcoming school year. Additionally, 
the clinic is welcoming parents, guardians and staff who wish to receive the Moderna vaccine. 

First doses will be administered on Friday, August 6. The clinic is set for 12:00PM through 3:00PM. 

Students under the age of 14 must have a parent or guardian present to receive the vaccine. Everyone 
receiving the vaccine must present a legal form of identification including a driver's license, passport, 
non-drivers ID, or a birth certificate. Participants must sign a consent form prior to receiving the vaccine. 
Walk-in appointments will be accepted. Vaccine doses may be limited, and registration slots will be 
available on a first-come first-served basis. 

During the 2021-2022 school year, Fort Payne City School System will offer face-to-face traditional 
instruction for all students K-12. A fully online curriculum will be offered 9-12. COVID-19 vaccines are 
not required for students and staff members. Additionally, at this time, the wearing of face mask is 
optional for all students. However, parents will be notified immediately should protocols need to be 
revised. 

Sincerely, 

BRIAN L. JETT 
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